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Arrest made in Point Loma Heights Homicide 
 

On December 7, 2017, 68 year-old Peter Bentz was reported missing to the San Diego 
Police Department after he failed to attend Thanksgiving dinner at a relative’s house.  
When he was not heard from for several days, family members called police.   

The case was initially investigated by the Adult Missing Person’s Unit.  During the course 
of the investigation, several area searches were conducted and numerous leads were 
pursued.  Missing Person and Homicide Detectives conducted an extensive investigation, 
but were unable to locate Peter.  Developments led investigators to classify the case a 
homicide. 

San Diego Homicide Detectives continued the investigation and identified the suspect in 
Bentz’s murder to be his former acquaintance, 47 year-old Brian Hancock of National 
City.   

Hancock was in-custody on another matter and was charged with the murder of Peter 
Bentz.  He is due to be arraigned on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, at 1:30 p.m. in San Diego 
Superior Court. 

Attached is the recent Missing Person’s Bulletin for Mr. Bentz. 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at 
(619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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